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POW/MIA Family Members take note:
Contributed by The National Alliance of Families
The following come from Rod Utech and is very important....
All,
I have just been informed of a circumstance that may have a dire effect
including the potential loss of records of many MIAs. Dr. Michael Charney, noted
forensic anthropologist, who worked on many MIA cases, kept many records and files
on his work.  After his death, these files were confiscated by the Larimer County
(Colorado) Sheriff's Office. Reason being that they also contained files on county
cases.  The MIA files should have been given to a colleague of his for safekeeping.
This has not happened and now, Larimer County wants to send these files to CILHI
for disposion. I would like to alert anyone, especially family members, that these
records may be lost forever.  I have no idea on the number of files but there may be
50 plus records.  This is important to family members that this information belongs to
them and they may not know that this is happening.  I feel the families should have
these records and no one else.The files, if not already sent to CILHI, are held at the
Larimer County (Colorado) Sheriff's Office, Division CSI, (Crime Scene
Investigation).If anyone has information about families who worked with Dr.
Charney, please get the word out. I will try to get more information as well and can
help as a Colorado point of contact.
Thanks
Rod Utech (rodutech@comcast.net) 

On November 15, 2003, Armed Forces MC Wisconsin Chapter (AFMC-WI)
held their 1st Annual Veteran's Day "Bash From Hell".  The party was at the Veterans
of Foreign Wars (VFW) Facility in Appleton, Wisconsin.  All in attendance had a great
time.  The first two bands were students of the Main Act, and had asked permission to
open the party to gain much needed experience playing gigs.  When Radio Ghost took
to the stage, the party started rockin'.  Many respectable MC's were in attendance as
well as some enthusiast and independents.  We genuinely appreciate the support by all.
The overall purpose of this party was to generate some funds for the Wisconsin
Veteran's Home located in King Wisconsin.  The next day, AFMC-WI spent some time
with the Veterans at the home and provided the home with a great donation.  Our win-
ners in our Major Raffle were:  1st Place Debbie H. Of Oshkosh, 2nd Place Jason T.
of Appleton and 3rd Place was Chains of Ohio.  All prizes were awarded during the
week following the party, and Debbie donated a portion of her prize to the Veterans
Home in King as well.  AFMC-WI received support from our Brothers in attendance
all the way from the southeast, Midwest and east coast of our great country.  The Bash
From Hell will become a traditional party here in Wisconsin, although the location
may change from time to time.
Keep a lookout for the next party,
and thank you to all who showed
their support.
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